
 
 
March 1, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE:  Advice No. 19-001—Withdrawal of Schedule 11 and Schedule 300  

 
On January 11, 2019, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power submitted the following proposed tariff 
sheets with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) to implement a Fixed-Bill 
Pilot for customers opting out of non-standard metering.  After discussion with Commission staff 
and stakeholders, PacifiCorp is withdrawing this filing. 
 
The company withdraws the following proposed tariff sheets: 
 
Original Sheet No. 11-1 Schedule 11 Fixed-Bill Pilot for Residential Non-

Standard Metering 
Original Sheet No. 11-2 Schedule 11 Fixed-Bill Pilot for Residential Non-

Standard Metering 
Third Revision of Sheet No. 300-1 Schedule 300 Charges as Defined by the Rules and 

Regulations 
Eighth Revision of Sheet No. 
INDEX-4 

Tariff Index Table of Contents - Schedules 

 
Please direct inquiries to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Enclosures 
 
 
 

 


